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McVeigh & Mangum Engineering, Inc., a mechanical, electrical, plumbing, fire protection, and 
structural design services firm with offices in Georgia, North Carolina, and Florida, has joined IMEG 
Corp., helping position the firm for future growth in the Southeast and beyond. 
 
Founded in 1991, McVeigh & Mangum Engineering is celebrating more than 30 years of delivering 
accurate, cost-effective, and creative design solutions on a wide variety of projects within the 
housing, mixed use, life sciences, and healthcare markets. 
 
“We are very excited to welcome McVeigh & Mangum Engineering into our company,” said IMEG 
President/CEO Paul VanDuyne. “This merger combines multiple years of engineering expertise, 
leveraging the portfolios and talent from both firms to create a strong synergy for future growth.” 
 
“Since our inception, McVeigh & Mangum Engineering has advanced toward the goal of being the 
most trusted and financially strong national engineering services firm. Our reputation was built by our 
talented engineers delivering innovative solutions,” said McVeigh & Mangum Engineering Chief 
Executive Officer Scott Campagna. “Our history blends well with IMEG’s, and our client-centric 
approach is well aligned.” 
 
McVeigh & Mangum Engineering will continue to operate out of its existing offices in Raleigh, NC, 
Charlotte, NC, Jacksonville, FL, and Atlanta, GA, doing business as McVeigh & Mangum 
Engineering, now IMEG. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.imegcorp.com/news_events/imeg-acquires-southeast-firm-mcveigh-mangum-

engineering/  
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